GDS ENTERPRISES, INC.
1309 Coffeen Avenue Ste. 4705
Sheridan, Wyoming, 82801

6/26/2024

Hunter Ridley
Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado DRMS

Good Morning Hunter.

GDS Enterprises, Inc would like to withdraw its Mining Permit Application due to the timelines
required to obtain all the necessary documentation to fully comply with the requirements of
the Mining Permit Application process.

It appears to me that it could take some time to receive access approval from BLM. Once that
has been achieved, we will resubmit our application.

As | recall, you mentioned with this letter you could approve the return of our application fee.

Thank you for all your help and advice in this process. | hope we are able to continue at a future
date.

Kind Regards,

'/J{)hn W Golden, President
GDS Enterprises, Inc
615-574-1131
john@honorableventuresllc.com



